
If you believe you have been harassed, we encourage you to talk to a person you 
trust, or consult it with the harassment counselor.
You may also show to the harasser that you feel uncomfortable.

＊Your personal and private information is protected by 
　the regulations of the university.
　(Counselors are bound to confidentiality.)
＊You can take advice from any counselor in 　　　　　
　departments other than you own.
＊Even when you suffer from harassment during　　　　
　extracurricular activities or an internship, you can take
　advice from your direct supervisor or a counselor.

If you believe you have been harassed

Please contact the consultation hotline or a counselor by phone.
You can also visit the General Affairs Division personally.
For contact information, please see the university's website shown below.

Consultation service about harassment

https://park.saitama-u.ac.jp/̃
student_support/seikatsu/ac_hara/

Consultation hotline 
(General Affairs Division, Saitama University) 

TEL:048-858-9138 
(ext. 712105)


